
 

 

Tuesday 20 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Staffing Structure   
 
I am writing to update you on our class teacher staffing for September 2023.  We have 
yet to appoint all required teaching and support staff, with a couple of final vacancies to 
be filled over the next few weeks.  However, I know how important it is to you and the 
children to know who is where next year and so here is our proposed staffing for next 
year: 
  
FS1 (Nursery) Teacher: Mrs T Burman 
FS2 (Reception) Teacher & EYFS Leader: Miss S Chadwick 
Year 1 Teacher: Mrs C Lawson 
Year 2 Teacher: Mrs F Doves (3 days) & a further appointment to be made this term for 
the remaining 2 days 
Year 3 Teacher: Miss E Heppleston 
Year 4 Teacher: Mrs T Whiting 
Year 5 Teacher: Mr D Hebb 
Year 6 Teacher: Mr M Copley & a further teaching appointment to be made to support 
Mr Copley in delivering curriculum during his leadership release time. 
  
As usual, all children will 'move up' for the last week of term and we will be sharing more 
information with them in assemblies over the coming weeks. I will write again when we 
can confirm all appointments and share more of our plans for the next academic year, but 
I hope this information is helpful in the meantime. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Victoria White 
Headteacher 
 


